- FREEPORT-McMoRAN

Freeport-McMoRan Chino Mines Company Sherry Burt-Kested
P.0. Box 10 Manager, Environmental Services
Bayard, NM 88023 Telephone: 575-912-5927

e-mail: sburtkes@fmi.com

February 13, 2019

Certified Mail #70180680000000228747
Return Receipt Requested

Mr. David Ennis

Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
Mining and Minerals Division (MMD)

Mining Act Reclamation Program

1220 South St. Francis Drive

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

Dear Mr. Ennis:

Re: Freeport-McMoRan Chino Mines Company -
Incorporating 9 Stockpile Financial Assurance Cost
Estimate into Revision 18-1 Permit No. GRO0S9RE Cost Estimate

Freeport-McMoRan Chino Mines Company (Chino) proposes to incorporate the 9 Stockpile
financial assurance (FA) cost estimate under Revision 17-2 into the cost estimate for
Revision 18-1 Permit No. GROOSRE rather than submitting them separately. Chino
anticipates submitting the FA cost estimate for Revision 18-1 by March 22.

The reason for this proposal is simply due to modifications to the Chino mine plan. The
need for 9 Stockpile has been pushed out to the end of July 2019 allowing us to bundle the
estimate and update financial assurance as one package. Should the site wide FA
discussions go beyond July, Chino will pull out the 9 Stockpile cost estimate and discuss
that separately with MMD.

Chino appreciates the MMD’s consideration of this request. Please contact Ms. Rita Lloyd-
Mills at (575) 912-5778 if you have additional questions concerning this submittal.

Sincerely,

j/w’“’“"” @ﬂ‘“%) =

erry Burt-Kested, Manager
Environmental Services
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